
 

 
 
 
 
 
30 August 2021        
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
We have almost come to the end of Term 3 and as we approach the last week of 
school and the upcoming September holidays, we would like to share with you the 
following: 
 
1. Teachers’ Day Celebration 
 
    The school will be celebrating Teachers’ Day on Thursday, 2 September. Students 

will report to school as usual at 7:30am and there will be staggered dismissal times 
from 10:30am to 10:45am. School will resume on Monday, 13 September as Friday, 
3 September is a school holiday. In appreciation of our teachers’ efforts, we would 
like to invite you and your child to join the national Teachers’ Day celebration to 
affirm our staff in Greendale through the Thank You Cher Gratitude Portal at 
https://thankyoucher.edu.sg/.  

 
 
2. Overseas Travel 

 
Students should continue to defer overseas travel unless it is permissible under the 
prevailing MOH travel advisory. The school will not be collecting travel declarations 
for the coming September Holidays. However, if students wish to travel, please take 
note of the following: 

i) Parents are to update the school of their plans to travel to countries/regions 
approved in the MOH travel advisory website 

ii) Be reminded that returning travellers from most regions would be placed on Stay 
Home Notice (SHN) 

iii) Be reminded to check the entry requirements imposed by the countries, and if 
approved, to take the necessary precautionary measures 
 

3. Term 3 Progress Report for Secondary 1 to 3 and Holistic Development Profile 
(HDP) for Secondary 4N students  
 
The assessment period for Secondary 1 to 3 and 4N students is completed. Students 
will receive their progress reports/HDP in Term 4. Subject teachers will be working 
closely with the students to identify their strengths and areas of growth in their 
learning. 

 

 

 

https://thankyoucher.edu.sg/.


4. CCA Stand down for Secondary 1 to 3 Students 
 

CCA will stand down with effect from Thursday, 2 September and resume after the 
end-of-year examinations from Friday, 15 October. 
 

 
5. September Holiday Homework for Secondary 1 to 3 Students 
 

During the September holidays, subject teachers will assign September holiday 
homework to students to help them consolidate their knowledge and skills. Each 
subject may assign up to 1 hour of homework and the school ensures that the 
amount of homework given is reasonable and allows students to still have ample 
time for other activities with family and friends during the holidays. Please refer to the 
link under ‘Announcements’ on the school website for the consolidated homework. It 
will be available for download by Wednesday, 1 September.  

 
 
6. Early Dismissal during GCE ‘N’ Level Listening Comprehension in Term 4 Wk 1 
 

The GCE ‘N’ Level Listening Comprehension for English and Mother Tongue will be 
conducted in school on Monday, 13 September, and Tuesday, 14 September. Please 
note that Secondary 1 and 2 students will be dismissed at 2:20pm, and Secondary 3 
students will be dismissed at 2:30pm on both days.  

 
 
We wish all of you a wonderful September holidays ahead as you spend quality time 
with your child/ward as well as encourage revision of learning points from Term 3. Do 
look forward to our Term 4 Letter for updates of upcoming events. 
 
Stay Safe and Stay Healthy. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
________________ 
Ms Amy Ng                                                                                                               
Principal 


